
Brad Lancaster, Principal Aug.30, 2024    Vol. 3 512-414-4990

Bear Necessities
Get in the 

Spirit
Every Thursday throughout the 
year is Bailey Spirit Day!     
Show your pride by wearing 
Bailey gear or our school 
colors!!!!!

Para traducir en Espanol
maritona.lira@austinisd.org

Stay Connected
Website: bailey.austinschools.org

School Twitter: @BMSBears

Athletics Twitter:@BMSAthletics_

Important Links
Austin ISD Dress Code

BMS Student Success Guide

BMS Bell Schedule

BMS Staff Directory

Parent Information Hub

Bear Families,

We had a great second 
week of school. Kids are 
getting in a routine and 
6th graders have pretty 
much figured out how to 
navigate the building at 
this point. If you have not 
sent in school supplies, 
please get them in as soon 
as possible. Click HERE for 
the grade level supply list

Chromebooks were 
distributed this week. 
Students are responsible 
for the care of their 
chromebook and charger. 
Lost or damaged 
Chromebooks/Chargers 
will incur a fee. Please 
read the AISD Student 
Responsible Use Policy 
HERE. Your student will 
bring the last page home 
for your 
acknowledgement and 
signature.

-Mr. Lancaster

Upcoming Events

Sept 2- NO SCHOOL!!!

Sept 3- NJHS Meeting 
Football Parent Meeting

Sept 5- VB vs Small (7Home/8Away)

Sept 6- Drama Club Meeting

Lunch Delivery 
Reminders

● Food sent to school by 
a delivery service 
(UberEats, Grubhub, 
etc.) will not be 
accepted.

● Fast food delivered to 
campus by a parent will 
be accepted, but the 
student will eat in the 
office then return to 
cafeteria afterwards.

https://www.austinisd.org/students/dress-code#:%7E:text=Basic%20Principle%3A%20Certain%20body%20parts,fully%20covered%20with%20opaque%20fabric.
https://www.austinisd.org/sites/default/files/dept/students/AISD-Student-Handbook_Eng_2024-25.pdf
https://bailey.austinschools.org/about-us/bell-schedule
https://www.austinisd.org/schools/bailey/directory
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qLiZAmqsqfAcyYMR-D9ieP-j7SWdu_L0nzM4fD8-mMM/edit#heading=h.eadqxv294891
https://bailey.austinschools.org/parents/supply-list
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rFKLkTKwzKbao5zIJYTRMC910sgqwgq_k1ZRxXvNJjI/edit?usp=sharing
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